
 

 
 

Chemotherapy Services – update on progress 
Update as of 18.5.18 
 
The work to develop a clear understanding of the case for commissioning an integrated 
system wide service model for delivery of SACT is underway.  
 
The project team have collated the data available from previous work and identified some 

aspects which require additional data in order to ensure that the review is comprehensive 

and reflects the interdependencies with other supporting services.    

A number of data requests have been submitted to providers and commissioners and we 

would ask that the requested data is returned as soon as possible so that the review can be 

completed.  Colleagues have been really supportive and we want to thank you for continued 

support during this phase of work. We are exploring all avenues for acquiring the data we 

need and will only ask for information directly from organisations when it is not available 

through an alternative source.   

A stakeholder workshop will take place in July to share the outcomes of the scoping work 

and to further explore the opportunities offered by joining up commissioning and provision 

and working together better.   Invites will be circulated shortly. 

We are keen to ensure that patient and staff experience shape the work. If you would like to 

be involved please contact Denise Friend on denise.friend@nhs.net.  
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